From the University of Mississippi Medical Center Division of Public Affairs

CHIEF FINANCIAL OFFICER TO LEAD UMMC'S HOSPITALS, HEALTH SYSTEM

Media contact: Ruth Cummins at (601) 984-1104 or ricummins@umc.edu. Photos can be found here.

JACKSON, Miss. – Ridgeland resident Brad Sinclair has been named chief financial officer for the University of Mississippi Medical Center's University Hospitals and Health System.

Sinclair, a certified public accountant and graduate of Mississippi State University, previously served as market chief financial officer for Community Health Systems, encompassing six area hospitals.

He was chief financial officer for River Oaks and Woman's Hospital, Rankin Medical Center/Crossgates River Oaks Hospital, and Riley Memorial Hospital.

####

12/22/2014

For more news stories from the University of Mississippi Medical Center, click here.

Please forward this message to colleagues who might be interested. If you wish to be removed from this list or know of a colleague to add, send an e-mail message to: mrolph@umc.edu.

ABOUT THE UNIVERSITY OF MISSISSIPPI MEDICAL CENTER

Located in Jackson, UMMC is Mississippi's only academic medical center and encompasses six health science schools, including medicine, nursing, health related professions, dentistry, pharmacy and graduate studies. The Medical Center's health-care enterprise includes the state's only level one trauma center and its only children's hospital. UMMC's education, research and health-care missions share the objectives of improving the health of the state's population and eliminating health disparities. For more information, visit http://www.umc.edu.and.umc.edu/news and publications.